
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 May 2006 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 3.1 HALSWELL RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
 
  Mike Mora tabled a letter from the Halswell Residents’ Association regarding the intersection at 

Halswell and Milns Road. 
 
  The Board received the letter and referred the matter to its Traffic and Roading Committee 

meeting on 28 April 2006 for discussion. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


